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TO MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE ON HEALTH SERVICES: 
 

DISCUSSION ITEM 
 

For Meeting of September 18, 2014 
 
UC HEALTH UPDATE: INCREASED STUDENT ACCESS TO MENTAL HEALTH 
SERVICES 
 
Student demand for mental health services exceeds the resources available on campus. In order 
to support the safety, well-being, and academic success of students enrolled at UC, campuses 
require additional resources to provide direct mental healthcare services. The Senior Vice 
President of Health Sciences and Services, in partnership with the Vice President of Student 
Affairs, will present evidence to demonstrate this need, and will discuss options to address the 
problem.  
 


